

Commitment to Standards in Fundraising Practice

Obair  Newmarket-on-Fergus CLG is fully committed to achieving the standards contained within the Guidelines for Charitable Organisations Fundraising from The Public. 

The Guiding Principles exists to:
a) Improve fundraising practice.
b) Promote high levels of accountability and transparency by organisations fundraising from the public.
c) Provide clarity and assurances to donors and prospective donors about the work of Obair Newmarket-on-Fergus CLG.
d) We, Obair Newmarket-on-Fergus CLG, have considered the Guidelines for Charitable Organisations Fundraising from The Public and believe we meet the standards it sets out. 
e) Obair Newmarket-on-Fergus CLG’s report on our fundraising activities is available in our  Annual Report which can be found above.
f) We welcome your feedback on our performance via any of the contact points provided below. 
g) See our Feedback and Complaints Procedure under 'Fundraising'. 

Phone 		061-368030
e-mail		Orla Meehan@obair.org
In person at    Obair Newmarket-on-Fergus CLG, Ennis Road, Newmarket-on-Fergus, Co Clare.
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